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008 Student Union, Rathskellar Room 
 
 

Join us as we discuss our spring reading selection, Dear Sister: Letters from Survivors of 
Sexual Violence, edited by Lisa Factora-Borchers.  There will also be readings from the book 
by Lisa Factora-Borchers and Andrea Harris, Wright State faculty member who has a 
selection included in the book. Factora-Borchers wanted to put this work together due to 
her work as a legal and medical advocate for suvivors of sexual violence. With this 
collection of stories she hopes to speak to survivors of sexual violence and those who 
support them. Dear Sister makes a compelling argument by harmonizing different voices 
about justice, sexuality, and healing. The anthology highlights the diversity in how one goes 
about their survival, and speaks to the unpatterned and complex nature of everyday 
healing.  
 
Participants are welcome to attend the reading, discussion or both, depending on their 
schedule. Books are available for students on a first come, first served basis; visit the 
Women’s Center, 148 Millett Hall, to pick up a copy. For more information about the 
Women Center Spring Reading Selection, contact the Women’s Center at (937) 775-4524. 
 
 

These events are co-sponsored by the Women’s Center and Women’s Studies Program. 
 

Reading: 
11:00 a.m. – 12:15 p.m. 

Book Discussion: 
12:30 p.m. – 1:30 p.m. 


